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Kia Ora (Maori/NZ), Hello (English), Bula (Fijian), Welkom (South African),Huān yíng (Chinese-Mandarin) Ayubowan, Vanakkam (Sri Lankan), Namaste (India),
Bem-vindos (Brazil), Marhaba (Arabic), Hallo (Dutch), Choum Reap Sour (Cambodia), Geiá sou (Greek), Mbote,Jambo (Congolese), Konnichiwa (Japanese),
Hola (Spanish), Annyeonghaseyo (South Korea) Israel Shalom (Hebrew)

JUNGLE JAM DISCO
Ready… set… let’s DISCO! We are having a
school Disco on Friday 28th October. The
theme is Jungle Jam if you feel like dressing up
and showing off your wild side.

Jungle Jam Price List
Entry - $2.00 per student
3 x Glowsticks - $1
Drinks - $2.00 each
Chips - $2.00 each
Lollies - $2.00 each
Flashing Glasses - $3.00 each
Necklaces rings - $3.00 each

Please note:

ENTRY to the Disco is through the main doors
into Matariki Hall.

PICK-UP will be via the side doors into the
carpark. The collecting adult will need to come
to these doors, as children will not be able to
leave without an adult.

HEALTH & PHYSICAL EDUCATION SURVEY FOR PARENTS
The Ministry of Education requires all schools to consult with their community on the school’s delivery
of the Health Curriculum.
Please click on the link below to read the parent information regarding Health Education at Te
Totara, the survey link is located at the end.

Health and Physical Education parent survey 
The survey should take no longer than 5 minutes to complete.

Many thanks for your input into this curriculum area.

Ngaa mihi
J� Stewa��
Deputy Principal

https://docs.google.com/document/d/12Vm4L-tzYmduS2BS4X5CDWa-1QRcjmfEFQZ7knkyeHE/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:principal@tetotara.school.nz
https://www.facebook.com/TeTotaraPrimarySchool230374533681330/
https://www.facebook.com/TeTotaraPrimarySchool230374533681330/
http://www.omniglot.com/soundfiles/afrikaans/welcome_af.mp3


PLANNING FOR 2023 CLASSES
We are beginning to plan for 2023 and are looking at next year’s classes for our students. The
process for organising classes includes:

● Looking at the school structure, the staff and how we can best cater for our students
● Teachers reflecting on their students’ strengths and needs
● We consider students’ needs and ask them for five names of their friends
● Parents have an opportunity to contribute by emailing Jo Stewart, Deputy Principal, any

factors to consider
Due to possible staff changes, it is best to consider the type of teaching style, curriculum needs or
learning environment that you may be thinking of for your child, rather than asking for a specific
teacher. If you would like to do this, please email Jo Stewart, Deputy Principal, by Friday 4th
November, 2022 at: dp@tetotara.school.nz

BANISH THE BITES: FREE SEMINAR
Monday 14th November, 2022
in the Matariki Hall @ 6.30pm
Did you know last year in New
Zealand over 20,000 dog bite-related
incidents were reported to ACC, 1500
were from the Waikato alone? More
worryingly around one-third of those
were attacks on children under 12
years old. Most people would assume
that this would be due to children
approaching strange dogs, but what's
really disturbing is that over 70 percent
of those attacks were from dogs that
lived in the family household.
If you have dogs in your family then
you need to join us for our free event on Monday 14th November from 6.30pm-7.30pm at the Te
Totara School Matariki Hall. There will be time for questions afterwards. Find out how you can learn
simple tools to help keep your children safe when interacting with your dog. Join Darran and the
Mindfulness4dogs Team, and guest Patricia from Dog Mindz, and help  'Banish the Bites'.

Our lovely Te Totara support dog Milo and his owner, our librarian Michelle Sims, work with Darren to
help our students learn how to interact with Milo.

YEAR 6 LEAVERS – DESTINATION SCHOOL FOR 2023
Many of our Year 6 families have already enrolled at an Intermediate School/High School for 2023
and have received confirmation of acceptance.
If you haven’t already done so…. it would be much appreciated if you could advise Marise in the
School Office of your decision on Ph: 853-0039 ext. 858. As you can imagine, these schools have a
huge amount of applications to process and are keen to receive Enrolment Applications in
advance.
If you haven’t made a decision yet, please also let us know.

mailto:dp@tetotara.school.nz


STUDENTS LEAVING TE TOTARA AT THE END OF YEAR
If you have not already notified us and are planning to leave our school at the end
of 2022 (other than Year 6 students), it would be appreciated if you could please
urgently advise us by emailing Marise Crow at: receptionist@tetotara.school.nz
If you have a child coming to Te Totara in the near future, we would love to have
an Enrolment Form - it would be very much appreciated and certainly help with
our future planning.

SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS - CLOSING FRIDAY 28TH OCTOBER @ 9.15am
NO CASH ACCEPTED AT SCHOOL - Please order online
A few students are still giving us their book orders through our school office
with cash.  We are having to send this back home with them.

Please Note: From this term onwards, we are NOT ACCEPTING CASH at all. This
means you will have three options to order your scholastic books:

1. Through the Scholastic Book Club website - scholastic.co.nz/LOOP.
2. Through the Scholastic LOOP app
3. In person using EFTPOS at the school office.

If we receive any orders and cash from students, we will return them home with the student.

2022 FEES & DONATIONS PAID VIA KINDO
Fees have now been loaded onto KINDO.  This online system allows you to
pay for our school’s fees (Mathletics/Mathseeds, Voluntary School
Donation, Lost Library Book Costs etc) and is also the ONLY way to
register/pay for your child for sports teams.
Please Note:  Aquatics will be charged after your child’s class has had their lessons.

● 2022 Yearbook Early-bird special of $20.00 (until 31st Oct)
● 2022 School Camp $180.00 (Years 5&6 Students only)

Kind� Question�? Kindo Helpdesk on 0508 454636 (toll free)

If access is denied, it is most likely that our school does not have your current email address
recorded on your child’s file. Please do not hesitate to contact the School Office on (07)
853-0039 to amend.

mailto:receptionist@tetotara.school.nz
http://scholastic.co.nz/LOOP


OUTSTANDING PAYMENTS - TO BE PAID THROUGH KINDO
As at today’s date, the following amounts are still outstanding:
Lost Library Books $810.00
Mathletics/Mathseeds $4,910.00
Voluntary School Donation $35,958.00
2022 School Camp $6,700.00

We would really appreciate all outstanding fees being paid by the end of the school
year.
Voluntary School Donation payments can be made at the beginning of the year or throughout the
year; the funds will be used for resources and activities for all the children.
Any queries regarding your invoice, please email Wendy Bulloch, our Business Manager at
wendyb@tetotara.school.nz

Kind� Question�? Kindo Helpdesk on 0508 454636 (toll free)
If access is denied, it is most likely that our school does not have your current email address recorded on your
child’s file.  Please do not hesitate to contact the School Office on (07) 853-0039 to amend.

2022 YEARBOOK ORDERS
ORDERS THROUGH KINDO ONLY

$20.00 Early Bird price
$25.00 if ordered on or

after Monday 1st November
Our wonderful school Yearbook is currently
being put together, it’s a great record of
the years' learning and events and includes
over 100 full colour pages. Children love
reading the pages and do so for many
years. Yearbook orders are placed
through KINDO and close on Tuesday
15th November, 2022 @ 3.00pm.
Sorry, no late orders will be
accepted.
Please note: If you have Grandparents or friends who wish to order their
own copy of the Yearbook, this must be ordered through KINDO and
combined with your family order.

LIBRARY OPEN ON FRIDAY MORNINGS
The library is open to families every Friday during term time, from 8.15am -
9.00am. We lend to parents/caregivers and you are welcome to borrow books
for your preschoolers. If you need help finding books for your children we are
happy to provide suggestions.



DATES COMING UP
Fri 28 Oct School Disco - Jungle Jam

Years 0-2 from 5:15pm – 6:00pm
Years 3-4 from 6:15pm – 7:00pm
Years 5-6 from 7:15pm – 8:15pm

Mon 7 Nov Bike Safety Week
Wed 9 Nov Year 0-2 Have A Go Day
Mon 14 Nov 6.30pm Mindfulness 4 Dogs: Banish the Bites Free Seminar in the Matariki Hall
Tues 22 Nov School Athletics Day
Thurs 24 Nov Postponement date for Athletics
Thurs 24 Nov School Board Meeting at 5.30pm
Wed 30 Nov Year 6 Leavers Dinner
Mon 5 Dec School End of Year Celebration
Thurs 8 Dec Fairfield Cluster Athletics
Thurs 15 Dec 3.00PM - END OF SCHOOL YEAR

TE  TOTARA PTA NEWS
EMAIL: pta@tetotara.school.nz  www.facebook.com/TTPTA
Please ‘like’ our Facebook page to ensure you keep in the news loop: www.facebook.com/TTPTA

JUNGLE JAM DISCO
Ready… set… let’s DISCO! We are having a school Disco on
Friday 28th October. The theme is Jungle Jam if you feel
like dressing up and showing off your wild side.

Jungle Jam Price List
Entry - $2.00 per student
3 x Glowsticks - $1
Drinks - $2.00 each
Chips - $2.00 each
Lollies - $2.00 each
Flashing Glasses - $3.00 each
Necklaces rings - $3.00 each

WE NEED PARENT HELP! In October Mrs. Stewart sent out a
form on Seesaw to the parents of the Earth and Marama
Pods. Please complete the form ASAP as we will be unable
to safely manage the Disco without enough parent help. If
there are any other parents willing to help, please contact
the PTA on pta@tetotara.school.nz
Please note:
ENTRY to the Disco is through the main doors into Matariki
Hall.
PICK-UP will be via the side doors into the carpark. The
collecting adult will need to come to these doors, as
children will not be able to leave without an adult.

mailto:pta@tetotara.school.nz
http://www.facebook.com/TTPTA
http://www.facebook.com/TTPTA
mailto:pta@tetotara.school.nz


ENTERTAINMENT MEMBERSHIP
Seize the opportunity quickly and enjoy some amazing offers.
Please use the link below to support Te Totara Primary School
PTA:
https://subscribe.entertainmentnz.com/fundraiser/15502m5

UPCOMING EVENTS
Jungle Jam Disco – Friday 28th October
Time: Years 0-2 from 5:15pm – 6:00pm

Years 3-4 from 6:15pm – 7:00pm
Years 5-6 from 7:15pm – 8:15pm

Your PTA Committee:Kerr�, Adell�, Navree�, Kerr� & Angeliqu�

COMMUNITY NOTICES:
We are often asked to put Community Notices in our newsletter. Due to the large number of requests, we now have a “Community Notices” section on
the notice board in the School Office, where you will find more information on the notices below. Please note that this does not necessarily imply
School endorsement of these notices.

https://subscribe.entertainmentnz.com/fundraiser/15502m5
https://subscribe.entertainmentnz.com/fundraiser/15502m5



